
Notice of Availability 
 
Western New York National Cemetery Traffic Analysis and Safety Study – Opportunity for Public 
Review and Comment 
The Department of Veterans Affairs commissioned the development of an independent Traffic Analysis 
and Safety Study for the Western New York National Cemetery (WNYNC) located in the Town of 
Pembroke, NY, and is offering the public an opportunity to review and comment on the study. The 
purpose of this study was to analyze the traffic conditions and safety of the intersection of Route 77 and 
Indian Falls Rd in relation to the Western New York National Cemetery.  
 
The Traffic Analysis and Safety Study can be accessed through the following methods. 
Downloaded from this link or by scanning the QR code below.  
Accessed at Environmental Program Office - Office of Construction & Facilities Management (va.gov) or 
https://www.cfm.va.gov/environmental/ 
There are also printed copies of the report that can be reviewed on site at the WNYNC office and the 
Pembroke Town Hall.  

Western New York National Cemetery                                 Pembroke Town Hall 
1254 Indian Falls Road                                                                 1145 Main Road, 
Corfu, NY 14036                                                                       Corfu, New York, 14036 

Public comments can be submitted through the aforementioned link or emailed directly to 
vacoenvironment@va.gov.  
Comments should be submitted no later than 26 May 2022. 
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